
Resumption of Power Cancel STA 

 

KDNL Licensee, LLC, licensee of KDNL-TV, St. Louis, Missouri (Fac. ID 
56524), (the “Station”), has returned to full service.  The Station had been operating at 
reduced power pursuant to Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) (See FCC File 
No. 0000135475).  As a result of the Station resuming full power operations, the STA is 
no longer necessary and should be cancelled. 

 


